TOWN OF GEORGETOWN
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Adjustment for the Town of Georgetown will hold a public hearing on the following
date, time and place:

August 28, 2019
6:00 pm
Georgetown Town Hall
404 6% Street
Georgetown, Colorado

The hearing is held for the purpose of taking testimony and rendering a decision on a
Variance request for Georgia Kofoed, property owner of 300 11" St., for a shed within the setback
of Griffith St.

The Design Review Commission (DRC) for the Town of Georgetown will consider the Variance
request on Thursday, August 8, 2019, at its regular scheduled meeting. The DRC will complete a
recommendation which will be provided to the Board of Adjustments for its consideration of a
Variance request.

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available for inspection and copying at Town Hall, 404 6™
Street, Georgetown, Colorado, during normal business hours. Written comments may be
submitted to the Board at Box 426, Georgetown, CO 80444 any time before the hearing. For
further information, call the Town Administrator at 303-569-2555 ex 3 or visit
www.townofgeorgetown.us.

GIVEN THIS 31st DAY OF JULY, 2019.

Jennffer Yobski
Town Clerk

Posted at the Town Hall on August 1, 2019




